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Provider Newsletter Available Online – Winter 2019 
Stay informed on the latest news from Molina Healthcare 

Molina Healthcare’s Provider Newsletter is created for you! It’s one way we connect with our contracted provider 
partners to communicate important health plan notifications, medical management policies, procedures and 
resources available to you and your patients.  

Please visit the “Communications” section of our provider website at MolinaHealthcare.com. 

In this issue: 

• 2019-2020 Flu Season
• Partnering with You to Prevent Fraud, Waste and Abuse
• Patient Driven Payment Model
• Balance Billing
• CGRP Inhibitors for Preventive Migraine Treatment
• Model of Care
• New Member Rewards Incentives Program (Medicaid) – Amazon.com Gift Cards
• And more!

As always, our goal is to provide you with excellent customer service and support. If you have any questions, 
please call Provider Services at (800) 869-7175, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

Thank you for your continued service to Molina members. 

https://www.molinahealthcare.com/members/wa/en-us/pages/home.aspx

